
SHANNON FOYNES PORT COMPANY 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NOTICE NO. 24 OF 2025  
 

 

SHANNON ESTUARY  
Marine Survey 

 
Aquafact will undertake 2 separate surveys on Monday 18th August in the vicinities of Ardmore Point and 
Scattery Island (see chartlets attached).  
The survey will involve benthic grabs and drop-down camera surveys. 
 
Survey is weather dependant and may be delayed to suit weather conditions.  It is intended that survey will 
be completed during daylight hours and survey is not expected to extend beyond one day.  
 
Planned timings as follows; 0900 – 1800hrs. 
 
Survey will be conducted using a RHIB – with the name “AQUAFACT 1”. 
 
AQUAFACT 1 will monitor VHF Ch16 while operating. 
 
AQUAFACT 1 will mobilise from Killimer ferry slip. 
 
POC on board as follows; 

Jake Shiel 086 127 4689. 
 
Shoreside POC AS FOLLOWS; 

Shane O’Boyle 086 127 4901 
 
Further information is available via Marine Operations (069 – 73103) or the Duty Harbour Master (087 – 
2542266). 
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
Michael Kennelly  
Harbour Master  
Shannon Foynes Port Company  
 
15th August 2025 
 
 
 
Annex A – Adrmore. 
Annex B – Scattery Island.  
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 


